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More Information on the National C&CR Institute

National Adult Education College and Career Readiness 
Training Design Initiative:  
to prepare states and corrections to prepare teachers to enable adult students to meet common core 
standards, state  standards and the 2014 GED® and other high school equivalency tests.

We are excited to be able to offer you resources to help prepare 
your teachers to help students meet higher standards.

1. Purpose:  The purpose of this initiative is to give your leaders the knowledge and resources they 
need to provide you with recommendations for a two year plan to improve teachers’ abilities to 
effectively teach to higher standards.

2.  Timetable:  
By February 22, we will 

1. conduct webinars for state directors and staff to answer any questions and 

2. send the online registration.

By April 3, we will conduct Community of Practice webinars with the participants to provide
background information and ensure everyone is on the same page.
April 28-May2:  The Institute in Louisville, KY

3.  The ATTACHED updated institute agenda—STILL DRAFT—will give you more information

4.  Whom should you send to the Institute?
As you see from the agenda, we have two strands:  

Instruction Stand (Mathematics and English Language Arts), and 
Professional Development Strand (How do you engage ALL teachers in unpacking
standards and aligning resources; and how do you upgrade teachers’ content knowledge?)

Therefore, consider sending at least one lead instructional person and one lead professional 
development person.
 If you have a math lead person and an English language arts lead person, send them both.  If 
you have two professional development leads, feel free to send them.

5.  Attached is the original ‘hold the date’ NVC with other details.

Should you have questions, contact Lennox at lmclendon@naepdc.org

All NAEPDC News, Views, and Clues are archived at:
http://naepdc.org/news_views_clues/nvc_home.html

Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help.
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